
Herrington Harbour to Cambridge Race Competitors 
 
Dockage at Cambridge Yacht Club and is part of the boat's entry 
fee.  Please contact our Fleet Captain, Kevin Diaz on channel 73 after 
finishing. 
The club restaurant, bar, showers, etc. are available for racers and their 
crews.  
 
Pat Seidel 
2 May 2022 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Hi Pat and Keith, 

The Herrington Harbour to Cambridge Race this Saturday happens to be 
the same day as the AYC Spring Race to Oxford, which means there will 
be a lot of east bound racing up the Choptank, perhaps staying the night 
on the Eastern Shore.  For the westbound return on May 8th, TAYC has 
scheduled the Choptank Challenge.  See attached NOR.  We’ll start near 
TAYC and end near Black Walnut Point – a course designed as a return 
race for westbound boats, but still close enough to home for Cambridge 
and Oxford boats for a relatively quick return on Mother’s Day. 

It would be great if we could have Cambridge, Herrington, AYC and TAYC 
boats all racing down the Choptank the morning of May 8th.  I hope you 
can join us.  Feel free to spread the word. 

Thanks, 

Ken Davis 

TAYC Gov. of Race Management 

(410) 570-4393 


